
 
 

 
 
 
 

University of New England Career Services 
Disclaimer Statement – Job Postings 

 
The University of New England Career Services Office in its provision of services 
to students, alumni, and off-campus employers makes no representations or 
guarantees regarding the opportunities listed on its website, bulletin boards, print 
materials and other resources, and is not responsible for the wages, safety, 
working conditions or other aspects of off-campus employment. It is the 
responsibility of the students and alumni to take the necessary precautions when 
interviewing for and accepting part-time/summer/full-time employment and 
participating in volunteer activities. 
 


